Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to invite you to come to a Parent Workshop at Beech’s Base. It would be a session where you would meet your child and participate in some of the outdoor activities in our Forest Fun area. The sessions will run for 1 hour and then your children will return back to class.

If you would like to come along please specify your first and second preference of date and time below. You will then be allocated a session and this will be confirmed with you.

Name of Child:						Class:

	Session
	Preference


	Friday 14th October
9.15-10.15
	

	Friday 14th October
10.30-11.30
	

	Friday 14th October
1-2pm
	

	Friday 14th October
2.15-3.15pm
	













Looking forward to meeting you

Many thanks

Mrs Kuczynska
